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NOTICE 

Date: 22-07-2024 

Subject: Postponement of Opening Date for Expression of Interest (EOI) for Website Design and Development 

This is to inform all interested parties that the opening date for the Expression of Interest (EOI) for Website Design and Development has been postponed. 
Original Opening Date: 22th July 2024 
New Opening Date: 2nd August 2024 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
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